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Dear Mac: 

( To Dr. Duncan Mc"Sachran, Vet' y) - - - cu{.:::F1==r- / 111 . 15 
13, 1-Iorham Gardens, Oxford. 

Jan. 26, 1911. 

I am awfully sorry to hear that you have been in the hands of the 'Philis­
tines, but it is reassuring to know that you have come through the operation all 
right, and that it is nothing more than ulcer. I dare say with a short-circuited 
bowel you will do better than you ever have done. Ask ,,1rs. l!cEacbran to let me 
know how you get on. 

With best wishes 

Ever yours, 

r.'m OSLEP. 


